CORRESPON DENCE
Stanczyk, Jane

From: Steve Hahn [shahn@orionep.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 10, 2008 8:04 AM
To: Stanczyk, Jane

Subject: On Hold APD's

Helio Jane,

As you recall, The following wells have been re-filed and are on COGCC’s website as PENDING-ON HOLD:

16-4 Fad NWSW Section 16-65-91W
Jolley 16-110D

Jolley 16-111D

Jolley 16-180

Jolley 16-210D

Jolley 16-28D

Jotley 16-112D

Jolley 16-211D

It has come to my attention that we will not expand the 16-4 pad at present. Therefore, would you please change the
status of these four re-files to; IN PROCESS.

Should you require more information, please let me know.
Thanks

Steve Hahn
303-595-3030 x107



